Letter of Support for School District
Boundary Adjustment

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[Recipient Name]
[School District Name]
[District Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Recipient Name],

| am writing to express my support for the proposed boundary adjustment for [specific school
district or area]. As a resident of [your neighborhood/area] and a parent of a child in [grade or
school name], | believe that this adjustment will significantly benefit our community.

The proposed changes will help ensure that our children have access to quality education,
adequate resources, and appropriate facilities. By realigning the boundaries, we can promote
better diversity and equal opportunities for all students in the district.

Moreover, this adjustment aligns with our community's growth and demographic changes, which
is crucial for fostering an environment where every child can thrive.

Thank you for considering the voices of the community in this important decision. | strongly
support the boundary adjustment and urge you to approve the proposed changes.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]



